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Dear Parent and Carers,

This term has absolutely flown by and it has 

been wonderful to watch the children love 

their topics and make great progress. 

Last week you received your child’s mid 

year report. This will be followed up at the 

end of the school year with a report on 

where your child is and the progress they 

have made. I hope you have appreciated 

the new format and found it useful for 

supporting your child at home. 

Have a fantastic Easter holiday and enjoy 

some, hopefully warmer, time as families. 

Thank you for all your continued support,

Mrs Horwood

 • Wednesday 28th March  
– Violin Concert at 2.45pm

 • Wednesday 28th March  
– Last full Day at school

 • Thursday 29th March  
– Parent Consultation Day

 • Monday 16th April  
– Return to school at 8.55am

Dates for your diary

Dance Competition

On Monday we had a class dance competition where all the classes battled it out to be 
crowed the greatest dancers! Competition was fierce as the children and staff had put a lot 
of effort into creating their dances and had all worked very hard. We are pleased to let you 
know that the winning classes were Seacole Class (KS1)Gandhi Class (LKS2) and Mandela 
Class (UKS2). Well done to all of our fabulous dancers!

On Wednesday 21st March was World 
Down Syndrome Day and all the children in 
Ahlberg Class came to school wearing odd 
socks in order to celebrate this event. Here 
is a picture of all the children in their odd 
socks;

World Down Syndrome Day

Easter Raffle

A big thank you to all the families who 
brought in Easter eggs for our school raffle 
– we have had loads! Thank you also to 
everyone who brought tickets and for the 
children who sold the tickets. I am pleased 
to let you know that we raised £312 and the 
money is going to be given to the charity 
Centrepoint.

HAPPY EASTER TO ALL OUR FAMILIES AT CHESTNUTS


